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From: Mike Gillam (tazanator@worldnet.att.net)
Subject: ATF going overboard 
 
Newsgroups: rec.sport.paintball
Date: 1998/04/28 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Well i was planing on rifling my BOA concelor and when i asked the ATF agent what i could 
do he asked to see the barrel, 2 months later i get a letter that they are keeping it as an 
illegal silencer.

i have contacted the NRA to be given a lawer and told i should have been a member asked 
the congressmens office to be told they can't help its a legal matter.  I am talking with the 
owner of BOA now to start the fight and i will keep you advised but for now put the barrels 
under your beds.  If you can help please send me any info to fight this.

tazanator
tippman carbine (missing a 30" boa concelor)
back up KP-1 modified by glen palmer










